
Date:  20 March 2020 

NEXT WEEK 

You will have heard that all schools are to close from today for most children.  We will be operating a skeleton 

service for some children of key workers and will contact those involved directly.  If your child is entitled to 

benefits-related free school meals, packed lunches will be available to collect from school.  We are yet to fi-

nalise arrangements regarding this but are working with our catering  contractors to get a provision in place.  

We will be in touch with those concerned on Monday. 

Reports 

These will be sent home via email where possible (or else posted) by the end of next week . 

Coronavirus - We have sent two letters home in 

the past two days; yesterday concerning home 

learning and today regarding school closures.  

Please ensure you have read copies of these— 

they are also available on the website under the 

NEWSLETTERS heading. 

While we are closed, School will still be contacta-

ble by email:  

head@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk  

or  

secretary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk.   

You can also contact your child’s classteacher via 

SeeSaw either side of the Easter period as no 

home learning will be set during what would have 

been the school holidays.  

School Camps 

We have now taken the decision to 

cancel Camp Kernow for pupils in 

Years 3 and 4.    We will be in touch 

next week regarding the financial 

side of this. 

We will make a decision regarding 

the residential trip for Years 5 and 6 

in a couple of weeks time and will 

keep you posted when more infor-

mation is known. 
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